
 
YOU CAN HELP US RAISE FUNDS 

  

 
 

AND ENJOY GREAT FOOD! 
 
As you may know, we have registered with Qcrew BBQ Catering for Fundraisers this year. We 
are happy to announce that 10% of any catering orders you make with Qcrew between now 
and May 15, 2025 will be donated to us! 
 
All you need to do is mention you are a supporter of ours in the “Notes” when you place your 
order. 
 
We feel this is a great way for us to raise funds throughout the year and ask for you to consider 
supporting us when you order food for your celebrations, parties and gatherings this year! 
 

Just Visit QcrewCatering.com or scan the QR code below 
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